


There is no provision for a pedestrian crossing near Pound Lane.  With more 
people using the bus stop there is a greater chance of an accident occurring 
because of pedestrian’s crossing.  Neither the state of the bus stops or the 
impact of their use in relation to public safety has been taken into account.  

5. I was surprised to see that there is no intention to extend mains sewage to the 
area and that instead the proposal is for each property to have a septic tank.  
How would this be managed? Septic tanks are neither desirable or acceptable 
for new housing.   Why is main sewage not being brought to these properties?    

6. I see that a soakaway is planned but has this been assessed by a third party to 
ensure that it is sufficient as in heavy rain the field often becomes a lake.  

7. Looking at the area and the proposal I feel that 16 properties are a too many for 
the area. From the proposal it seems that the affordable housing has been 
squeezed into a small area with little provision for space.   

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Francesca Harrison 




